
 

 

MESSAGE FROM FR. YAW 

COMING TO CHURCH DURING THIS SUMMER 

I hope you are all well and that you are having a good and safe summer vacation. 

The provincial government has announced that Ontario moves to Step 3 of the 

“Roadmap for Reopening” plan on Friday, July 16, 2021. 

We have received some guidelines from the Archdiocese for implementation as of 
July 16, 2021. 

One of the guidelines concerning our churches is: 

“For sacramental celebrations, in Step 3, there is no capacity limit for places of 
worship. 

However, physical distancing of 2 meters (6 ft.) is still required between 

parishioners attending Mass who are not from the same household. 

Due to the physical distancing requirement, most churches will not realize 

any significant increase in capacity.” 

This means that Our Lady of Peace parish will continue to have 

a limited number of parishioners for Mass in from Friday July 16, 2021. 

Also, apart from the limited capacity, other COVID-19 safety protocols should be 
followed. 

Parishioners should continue to wear masks at Mass and to sanitize 

their hands before entering and leaving the church. 

Thank you for coming to joining us at Mass. 

Wishing you all God’s blessing and a safe summer. 

 

 

 

July 13 Tues 9:00 AM + Ira Cole 

July 15 Thur 9:00 AM + Carmela Attard 

July 16 Fri 9:00 AM + Steven Dellio 

July 17 Sat 5:00 PM + Reno, Emmanuel & Tony Grima 

July 18 Sun 9:00 AM Parishioners of Our Lady of Peace 

July 18 Sun 11:00 AM + Gerard Willis 

Summer Bulletin – Sunday, July 18, 2021 



 
 

 
July 18 - 24 

Tabernacle: Maria & Manuel Amaral 
 

Sunday Collections 
June 2021 

Envelopes: $ 13,340.00 

Loose: $       196.00 

PAG: $   5,116.71 

TOTAL: $ 18,652.71 

 

Your regular offerings help run the parish. 
 Thank you for your generosity. 

 
Special Thanks 

 
 

I would like to thank all parishioners who have continued to support the 
parish through your generous Sunday offerings. This is a challenging time 
for us and so your generosity is greatly appreciated. May God bless you for 
all that you do for Our Lady of Peace. 

Fr. Yaw 

Special Thanks 
Stewardship: COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
 

I would like to thank the ministers who are responsible for cleaning and 
disinfecting pews, kneelers and surfaces of other items in the church 
during the lockdown to keep us safe. Many thanks also to the ministers 
who are serving the community during this challenging time. 

Fr. Yaw  

 

July 20 Tues 9:00 AM Marlon Saenz – In Thanksgiving 

July 24 Sat 5:00 PM + Ira Cole 

July 25 Sun 9:00 AM + Anna Skiba 

July 25 Sun 11:00 AM + Rosaria Derenzis 



Sacramental Preparation Program 
2021 - 2022 

 

This is pre-registration information for the 2021-2022 sacramental 
preparation program. Parishioners at Our Lady of Peace who would like 
their children to be prepared by the parish for First Holy Communion and 
Confirmation, should please send the following information to the parish 
either by email or by calling the parish office: 

1. Full name of the child 

2. Names of both parents / guardians of the child 

3. Name of the sacrament for which your child is going to be prepared 

4. Residential address of the parents / guardians 

5. Email address of either one or both parents. 

Please note that the deadline for submission is Sunday, July 25, 2021. 

Detailed information for the registration will follow.                       Fr. Yaw 

 

CELEBRATION OF FIRST HOLY COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 

(AUGUST-SEPTEMBER 2021 GROUPS) 

This message is for parents and guardians who chose to have their children 
celebrate the Sacrament of First Holy Communion / Confirmation in 
August-September 2021 rather than in June 2021. Please note the Group 
of your child. For a safe and joyful celebration of the Sacrament, it is very 
important that you bring your child on the date assigned to him/her. Doors 
will opened at 6.30 PM. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

GROUP1: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 at 7 PM 

Last names beginning with B (Bologna-Dominiak) to H (Henderson) 

GROUP 2:  (Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 7 PM 

Last names beginning with H (Huen) to Z (Zaffino) 

CONFIRMATION 

GROUP1: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at 7 PM 

Last names beginning with C (Castillo-Bolanos) to G (Galang) 

GROUP 2:  (Wednesday, September 1, 2021 at 7 PM 

Last names beginning with G (Gasparro) to S (Stark) 



 

CAMPAIGN 2021 

Overall Parish Campaign Goal    $13.8 million 

OLP Suggested Campaign Goal   $67,700.00 

Total Collected at Our Lady of Peace  $18,527.00 

Total Received at the Archdiocese  $27,414.97 

Grand Total       $45,941.97 

Next ShareLife Sunday Collection October 09 / 10, 2021 

May God bless you for what you do for others. 

 

Archdiocese of Toronto 

Suggested Prayer Regarding Residential Schools 

“For the children who died in residential schools throughout 

Candida and for all those who continue on a journey through 

the darkness, that there may be healing founded on truth and 

that the Spirit will inspire our ongoing commitment to 

reconciliation. 

God, through the presence and power of the Holy Spirit, 

continue to offer us correction so that your grace might change 

and transform us in our weakness and repentance. 

Give us humility to listen when others reveal how we have 

failed and courage to love others as ourselves, mindful of your 

love for the weakest and most vulnerable among us.   Amen.” 

 

 


